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Sacred Heart Roman Catholic Church
15 GRAMPIAN ROAD, TORRY, ABERDEEN, AB11 8ED
                      The parish is part of the Diocese of Aberdeen Registered Charity
Telephone:  07450831472
                  
      Parish Priest: Father Patrick 

E-mail: shtaberdeen@gmail.com  
Website: http:www.sacredhearttorry.com      
Sunday 10th January 2016: The Feast of the Baptism of the Lord, Year C:  Psalter Week 1
Sunday (10th)              9.30 am: Feast of the Baptism of the Lord: Pro Populo
Monday (11th) – Saturday (16th)            No Masses
Sunday (17th)           9.30 am The Second Sunday of the Lord Year C: Pro Populo 
*************************************************************************
Please remember in your prayers the intentions of Sacred Heart Parish, all the sick especially those who have asked for our prayers and also the deceased members of our parish especially those whose anniversaries occur at this time.  Requiescant in Pace

Finances for Last Sunday, 27th December 2015: Our collection last Sunday was £ made up of £ Gift Aid and £86.75 Planned Giving and Loose, Thank you. 
Mass Attendance: Last Sunday, 3rd January 2016: 46
Readers’ Rota Sunday, 17th January 2016: The Second Sunday of the Year - 1st:  Psalm/Accl:  , 2nd: , Bidding Prayers:
*****************************************Notices**************************************
Holy Rosary before Mass on Sundays, Weekdays, and Every third Monday of the Month: There will be Holy Rosary every Sunday before Mass, and on Weekdays Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and Holy Rosary before Mass.  Holy Rosary will be said on the third Monday of January by the Knights of St Columba here in Sacred Heart Church at 7pm. Please kindly endeavour to take part in this great devotion to God, thank you.
A Regular monthly Traditional Latin Mass offered by priests of The Sons of the Most Holy Redeemer based in Orkney this Sunday, 10th January, at 11.30 a.m. in Sacred Heart Church, Torry.  Everyone is welcome.  For further information please contact: martin@guardair.co.uk or Mobile: 07534188900
Fundraising for Sacred Heart Church Torry: Will Ekwe is having a go at raising funds for the maintenance and upkeep of Sacred Heart Catholic Church, Torry and help preserve it's splendour and heritage. According to him the beauty of this particular charity is that it won't cost you a penny. All you need do is every time you shop online, go to easyfundraising.org.uk first; then either click on one of the many retailers below or if the retailer you want isn't shown, simply enter their website in the search engine and shop as you normally would. When asked which charity you would like to support, simply put in "Sacred Heart Catholic Church, Torry". Alternatively you can go to   www.easyfundraising.org.uk/sacredheartcatholicchurchtorry and sign up directly to continuously support the Church every time you shop. You can download the easy fundraising app on your smart phone. This would be handy during the New Year sales.
Office Hours: Tuesdays: 10.30am to 12.30pm, Fridays: 6.30pm to 8.00pm, or speak to the priest after Sunday Mass, or phone: 07450831472

Parking Spaces available at the club’s car Park next door if there are no spaces along the road
